
FCCLA attends district conference

Written by Holyoke Enterprise

Holyoke High School FCCLA chapter traveled to NJC Jan. 30 to attend the district conference.

  

The opening ceremony consisted of speeches from candidates for district officers. The main
activity of the day was roundtables where current district officers each instructed a station on
useful FCCLA concepts. The roundtables consisted of learning about parliamentary procedure,
correctly using the planning process and how to dress appropriately at the state conference
coming up in April.

  

The day ended with the induction of new officers.
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